
November 27, 2023 

 

To:  Representative Jon Cross HD 83 

From:  Jeff McGhee 

Subject:  Convention of State Resolution 

 

Dear Representative Cross, 

I’m writing you today in support of HJR 3 calling for a Convention of States.  It is clear that the Federal 

Government is out of control and that they no longer represent We The People. 

It is also quite clear that DC cannot fix DC.  No matter who we elect, the outcome remains the same.  

This is why it is time for the states under Article V of the US Constitution to call for a Convention of States 

to address this. 

The issues we face as a nation are dire.  Massive wasteful spending and erosion of civil liberties are 

accelerating at an alarming rate.  The unelected administrative state continues to exercise more control 

over We The People.  And the corruption of our “judiciary” system is on full display for everyone to see. 

The time to act is NOW before it is too late.  That is why I am respectfully requesting that you support 

HJR 3 and help restore the balance of power for all freedom loving Americans. 

 

Respectfully, 

Jeff McGhee 

8464 Indian Lake Drive 

Findlay, Ohio 45840 

419-306-5550  


